
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 16, 2020 

                  File:  3-26 

2020-31 

COVID-19 FLIGHT ATTENDANT 

UPDATE 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

 

We know these are difficult times to be working as a flight attendant. Please continue to follow 

all guidance regarding COVID-19 and if you are feeling ill or experiencing any symptoms 

please do not come to work.  If you have questions regarding attendance please contact your 

union representatives. 

 

The Union has contacted both CommutAir and ExpressJet and requested a moratorium on at 

attendance occurrences related to call outs during this time as long as they are accompanied by 

a doctor’s note.  

 

We are still awaiting final adjusted block hours for next month from United which will affect 

staffing requirements. We will be in communication once we know what staffing required will 

be for April. 

 

Some overnight cities have suspended restaurants from operations but most are allowing 

delivery services. If you are in a location without food available please e-mail us at 

sgonzales@iamDL142.org so we can ensure the issue is addressed. 

In solidarity, 

   

 

Sara Gonzales          Marche’ Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE  

 

SG/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

        DL 142 E-Board 
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